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Noosa Heads, Arkana Drive – Manhole Upgrade
 
Project summary  

Contractors will soon commence manhole 
work on Akana Drive, Noosa Heads. 

Duration of work  
Work is scheduled to commence on the 23rd 
April 2024 with completion expected by 24th 
April 2024, subject to weather and 
construction conditions. 
 
The work will be undertaken during the day 
between the hours of 6.30am and 6.30pm. 

Disruptions to traffic  
Every effort will be made to minimise the 
impact on traffic, however delays of up to 10 
minutes can be expected. Motorists should 
avoid the area if possible. 

The work will be undertaken at between 
6.30am and 6.30pm with traffic control in 
place. Residents are asked not to park on the 
street during these times. Vehicles parking in 
the work area will be towed.  

Your patience during the work is appreciated. 

 
 
 
 

 
Further information 
Please contact Council’s Site Supervisor on 
0467 434 637. 

Extent of work area marked in red below: 

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au

